

HOUSTON FIRE DEPARTMENT

Mayor Sylvester Turner

City Council

District A Amy Peck

District B Jerry Davis

District C Abbie Kamin

District D
Carolyn Evans-Shabazz

District E Dave Martin

District F
Tiffany Thomas

District G Greg Travis

District H Karla Cisneros

District I
Robert Gallegos

District J Edward Pollard

District K
Martha Castex-Tatum

At-Large 1 Mike Knox

At-Large 2
David Robinson

At-Large 3 Michael Kubosh

At-Large 4 Letitia Plummer

At-Large 5 Sallie Alcorn

Controller, Chris Brown

MEMORANDUM

UPDATE

To:

All Officers and Members

From:

Ruy Lozano, Assistant Fire Chief

Through: Subject:

Rodney West, Executive Assistant Fire Chief

Detai

HFD Approved Gowns

Date:

July 8, 2020

All officers and members need to verify any gowns in their PPE inventory are HFD approved items. EMS Supply will remain in the process of evaluating, procuring and approving PPE items when available to maintain adequate inventory for HFD. There is an additional gown approved by EMS that has been added.

If there are any other gowns in your station PPE inventory that don't match the items below, pull them from use and contact EMS Supply at 832-395-8505 to have any unapproved PPE replaced.

The re-supply process of PPE outlined in *Memorandum #20-107 Body Substance Isolation Distributions* (March 27, 2020) is still current. Questions regarding this memorandum will be addressed through the chain of command.









20-190



Samuel Peña, Fire Chief

